
August 7, 2001

Mr. Robert J. Lucurell
Adjusters International
1 World Trade Center
Suite 4765
New York, New York 10048

Re: Fire Loss (Ex-Mariah Carey House)

Dear Bob:

I want to commend your firm on its professionalism with an extremely difficult claim
considering that it was necessary to reconstruct the plans and cost of the building in order
to adjust the claim on a basis that was satisfactory to the owner. My principal was
extremely satisfied with the final settlement.

You made a difficult situation easy.

Very truly yours,

Alexander E. Fisher
Risk Manager
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